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Welcome Back To School! PE and Swimming

We hope you had a wonderful summer PE will take place every Tuesday.
and are ready for the new term. The Swimming/PE will take place on a
teachers in Year 4 are: Thursday. More details will follow!
4RP - Mrs Regan-Pumphrey .
4AG - Mrs Byrne/Mrs Eaves Year 4 is an important year as the children
4P - Miss Poole are at the top of the lower junior phase,
We also have Mrs Smith, Miss Kilmejek and preparing to move inte the upper

Jjuniors. We expect children to show
fantastic behaviour at all times and look
forward to rewarding them and celebrating
their achievements through superstar
assembly and our school awards system.

and Mrs Fearon who will be supporting.
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Homework

Children are expected to read aloud at home, this should be signed by an adult
in their reading diaries at least 3 times every week. It would be brilliant if you
could ask your child questions about what they've read. Spellings will be given
weekly on a Friday and will be tested the following Friday. By the end of Y4,
the children should know ALL their times tables up to 12 x 12. 4 sessions of TT
Rockstars will be set every week to ensure children are practising and recalling
their times tables.



